
         
 

 

Creative Play Summer Camp 
 

 Week #1: July 8th – 12th – Island Adventure  

 Week #2: July 15th – 19th – Welcome to the Carnival  
 Week #3: July 22nd – 26th – Wild West, Yeehaw 

 Week #4: July 29th – Aug. 2nd – Summer Olympics Week 
 

Our summer camp will run for four weeks during the month of July: 
9:00am to 12:00pm, Monday–Friday at the cost of $225.00 per week; per child.  
 

Each class will have 1 teacher and 2 counselors (parent participation is not 
required). The program is available for children 3 to 6 years old. All children should 
be potty trained; I am here to discuss any concerns you may have. 
 

Students who are currently attending or have registered for the 2024-2025 
school year with Creative Play will be given a short courtesy registration 
period. 

• Beginning Monday, February 12th you may submit your summer camp 
application. (beginning @ 8:00am) 

 
Campers who are not currently registered with Creative Play 

• Beginning February 14th, you may submit your summer camp application. 
 

To hold your spot in summer camp you need: 

• A non-refundable deposit of $225.00, (the cost of a week of camp)  

• Completed Registration form.  

• Completed Physical with immunizations (if we do not have already on file) 

• You may register for an individual week, multiple weeks or all 4 weeks 
depending on availability. 

 
Any additional weeks are to be paid in full by May 31st. There will be no refunds after 
this date. We will be filling our classes on a first come first serve basis. We have 
limited openings due to class sizes and the popularity of this program. 
 

If you are interested in signing up for our summer camp program, please stop by the 
office to pick up an application or you may visit our website and print out the 
application. Please only register for the weeks you can participate in, many people 
have been signing up for all 4 weeks, then dropping out after it is too late for another 
family to fill. We hope everyone is considerate of one another. Keep in mind we will 
not accept any applications before the above dates (NO EXCEPTIONS). 
 
 

We look forward to a fun filled summer, 

Renee Bucci 
Director 
 


